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FUTURE WORK

Our next measurement is planned at a location with
fewer offshore shoals and more long-scale gravity wave
content. We will use two midwave cameras and one
longwave camera in this experiment, intended to con-
firm our ability to predict radiance in one midwave
band from the measurement of radiance in a disjoint
band. Long-wave data will be collected to determine

if glint clutter temporal and spatial statistics are the
same as in the midwave, and all three bands will be
used to validate our treatment of infrared surface phe-
nomenology and radiative transport in Seascape.
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